
COUNTY OF YOLO 
Office of the County Administrator 

 
 Beth Gabor 625 Court Street, Room 202 ▪ Woodland, CA 95695 

Public Information Officer (530) 666-8150 ▪ FAX (530) 668-4029 
 www.yolocounty.org 

Sharon Jensen 
County Administrator 

 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Beth Gabor, Public Information Officer 
April 17, 2008 (530) 666-8042 [w] ▪ (530) 219-8464 [c] 
 
 

Yolo County Road 27 Closed April 21-25 
 
(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County Road (CR) 27 will be closed to through traffic between CR 93 and CR 
94, April 21 to April 25, for reconstruction of a portion of the road.  Traffic will be diverted north 
around the project using County Roads 93, 25 and 95.  A second closure for approximately seven days 
will occur at the end of April or in early May, depending on the contractor’s progress. 
 
The CR 27 closure is part of the 2007 rehabilitation project, which includes rehabilitation on the 
following roads: 
 
CR 27 from CR 95 to CR 97  
CR 27 from CR 93 to CR 94  
CR 85 from 750 feet north of CR 16A to 4550 feet south of CR 16A 
CR 89 from State Highway 116 to CR 23 
CR 101A fro CR 29 to the City of Davis 
 
Construction costs for the entire list of 2007 rehabilitation project are estimated to be $1,482,000.  Funds 
for the project come from Proposition 42 (Transportation Congestion Improvement Act) road funds and 
the Indian Gaming Community Benefit Fund.  Teichert Construction was the low bidder for completion 
of these projects.   
 
For more information contact Darlene Comingore, P.E. Senior Civil Engineer (530) 666-8433, Yolo 
County Planning & Public Works Department. 
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